VIKINGS, M.C., INC.
Post Office Box 1323
Cambridge, MA 02142

March 15, 1989

Empire City M.C.
Post Office Box 2543
New York, NY 16001

Dear Brothers:

We are pleased to announce the results of the election of
officers for 1989 of the Vikings M.C., Inc.

President Mike Malone
Vice-president Dennis Fredette
Secretary Dan Champagne
Treasurer Jeff Owens

Road Captain Joe Laing

Yours in brotherhood,

The Vikings



empire city motorcycle club
p. 0. box 7951 gpo new york, n.y. 10116

Excelsior M C
Post Office Box 1386
New York, NY 10274

April 1, 1989

Dear Brothers of Excelsior,

The members of Empire City MC wish to thank you for your recent correspondence
about the "Friendship Fair". Enclosed please find our reservation for a booth
for a motorcycle picture event.

We will look forward to being with you on the night of May 20, 1989 and wish
you all the best for a successful event. Enclosed please also find flyers
for our up-coming bike christening and picnic events the following week end.

Please note that any questions or correspondence with our club may be sent
to:

Mr. Jim Newhard, Corresponding Sec.
Empire City M.C.

P.O. Box 7951 G.P.O.

New York, New York 10116

Sincerely,

Jim Newwhard
Corresponding sec.
ECMC



EMPIRE CITY MOTORCYCLE CLUB
G+P.0: BOX 7951
NEW YORK, N.Y. 1l011le

APRIL 6, 1989

MR. JOHN G. LEE
P. 0. BOX 812
Doylestown, Pa. 18901

Dear Lee,

Just a note to acknowledge with thanks receipt of
your Check No. 594, 3/18/89, in the amount of $300.00,
as payment torwards our August tour through New York

State.

You have the distinction of being the first participant
to send in his payment, even before we have sent out

formal applications.
Application, confirmation, and other details will follow.

Meanwhile, thank you again. We look forward to your joining

us on the tour.
Yours in Brotherhood,

EMPIRE CITY MOTORCYCLE CLUB

Emil Sclis, Treasurer



